
MEMO 
 
 
TO:   HONARABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:     Disposal of 1991 Ford Pumper 
 
MEETING DATE: September 21, 2021  
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On June 21st the council approved the purchase of a new 2020 Freightliner Pumper 
Truck.  We took delivery of that truck on August 24th and put in in service a week later.  
Now we need to dispose of the 1991 Ford.  I have a price in mind that seems consistent 
to other vehicles of the same age and type that I have found for sale around the 
country.  Other departments have had success selling equipment on GovDeals which is 
a nation-wide auction site that we have an account with.  I would like the authority to 
auction the truck on this site and sell to the highest bidder.  The buyer would pay all 
associated costs for the purchase and would sell in as is condition.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Give selling authority to the Fire Chief and auction the 1991 Ford Pumper Truck on 
GovDeals, selling to the highest bidder in as is condition.  
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Approve the Fire Chief auctioning the 1991 Ford Pumper Truck on GovDeals.   
 
 

 


